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Christian Values   

Our Value this term is Respect. 

We are respectful to adults and 

peers alike in the way we speak 

and act. We are also respectful 

in the way we treat the 

resources in our classroom and 

to our beautiful surroundings.  

   

Collective Worship 

Daily Collective Worship is central to the life of our 

school. It provides an opportunity to develop our 

spiritual understanding and also offers time to reflect.  

As well as meeting virtually, this term, we are delighted to meet together in 

person for Worship and look forward to seeing our Rector, Edward as well as 

having Choral Worship – we have missed singing together! We have bought into a 

programme called ISINGPOP which was used during Lockdown last year and was 

enormously popular with both children and staff! 

 

Leading Lights 

Congratulations to Benji, Charlie, Daniel, Harry, Daisy, Eva, 

Sienna, Sophie and Zara, our group of children in Year 5 and 6 

who have been chosen by their classes to support the leaders of 

Worship, Miss Brownfield in evaluating Worship as well as 

eventually planning and leading Worship for their classes.   

 

 

 

Bringing faith and education together 



Harvest 

Our harvest festivals will be on Monday 4th October.  

KS1 9.30am in the school hall 

KS2 11.00am in St George's Church 

Oak Class 2:30pm in their classroom 

 
Look out for more details on Class Dojo. 

 

RE topics for this term  

We continue to use ‘Understanding Christianity’ 

resources to support the teaching of Christianity. 

This promotes high quality thought and discussion.  

Year R – What makes us special?  

Year 1 – What do Christians believe that God is like?  

Year 2 – Who made the world?  

Year 3 – What is it like to follow God?  

Year 4 – What do Christians learn from the Creation story?  

Year 5 – What does it mean if God is loving and holy?  

Year 6 – Creation and Science: conflicting or complementary?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Brownfield  

RE and Collective  

Worship Subject Leader 

ADVANCED WARNING 

The Wrotham Festival of Light – Friday 

15th October 6pm-730pm 

We are so pleased this community event is back! 

We hope you will be able to join us in this special 

celebration. 


